Southern Christian Leadership Conference

Martin Luther King Jr., President

Ralph Abernathy, Treasurer

Andrew J. Young, Executive Director

December II, 1966

Mr. Bruce Hartford 819 Pearl Street Grenada, Mississippi

Dear Bruce:

Thank you for your report dated December 6, 1966. It is very important that I receive reports such as this in order to keep myself informedespeically at this time when most of my time is being spent in Chicago.

I would like you to do one other thing to assist me in writing the annual repot which is coming up. That is, I would appreciate it is you would write up a brief, but inclusive report on everything that has been done in Grenada in connection with the federal programs that are being instituted there. Please comples this report and send to me as soon as possible.

Mour

I also am asking you to continue sending in weekly reports on your progress.

In God we trust,

Hosea L. Williams, Director

Southern Field Program

HLW/tlr